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Hello everyone,  

The start to the summer term has been a busy and ex-
citing one for the children. Our after-school clubs have 
started up and are proving very successful. There are 
still some spaces should you need one and the children 
have enjoyed participating in enrichment sessions on a 
Thursday which includes music, art, forest school, 
French and mindfulness.  

Some classes have also had an experience hook for their 
challenge packs (listed below). 

EYFS— On show  and Year 1 and 2—Buckets and Spades 

EYFS, Years 1 and 2 experienced a punch and Judy pup-
pet and magic show which they thoroughly enjoyed in 
the sunshine. They also learned about what happens 

behind the scenes to put 
the show together.  

Year 3 and 4— The 
Toymaker’s  Apprentice 

Year 3 and 4 had a morning 
investigating different 
types of toys, how they are 
made and what they like/dislike about them. They will 
be using their knowledge gained to create their own 
toy at the end of the challenge pack.  

Year 5—Castle Attack 

Year 5 will soon be having a Saxon experience day to 
get them hooked into their challenge pack. 

Year 6— Let us entertain you. 

Year 6 experience an in school theatre experience by 
watching a virtual national theatre performance of 
Treasure Island whilst having Ice-cream like they were 
at the Theatre. Children will be working towards a per-
formance at the end of the term.  

Our target attendance is 96.1% 

 

School Uniform 

A reminder that children should be back in school uniform, 

this includes ties and appropriate school shoes.  

PE kit should consist of back shorts/white t-shirt. If your 

child is wearing a tracksuit for outdoor PE sessions this 

should be plain with their white t-shirt underneath,  

Healthy School 

Just a reminder that we try to encourage the children to 
make healthy choices at lunchtimes and break times. Chil-
dren in EYFS and KS1 have access to fruit in the mornings 

and children are able to purchase toast should they wish to. 
Children should not be bringing sweets and fizzy drinks to 

have at break and lunchtimes.  

Also as we head onto the summer term, when the warmer 
weather is here, please provide your child with a sun hat 

and put on sun cream before school if you can. 

Parents Evening 

A letter has come home separately today regarding par-
ents evening—this will still be virtual due to restrictions 
and safety measures in place. You are able to choose be-

tween a phone call or a zoom meeting.  

Please complete these forms as soon as possible and re-
turn to school with your children.  

We will do our best to give you your preferred time but 
time slots will be allocated as and when slips come into 

school.  

We very much look forward to discussing your child’s 
progress with as many of you as possible.  

Dates for your diary: 

 Monday 3rd May—Bank Holiday Monday—School 

Closed. 

 Tuesday 4th—Forest school, multi-sports, Gardening 

and  Yoga 3.15—4.15pm 

 Tuesday 4th May—Swimming 

 Wednesday 5th—Multi-sports and Dance club 3.15-

4.15pm 


